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7th September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
KS2 Gymnastics Club  
 
We are pleased to announce that the KS2 gymnastics club will run again on Friday mornings 
from 8am-8.45am. 
 
The club will run for a total of twelve sessions from Friday 16th September 2022 to Friday 9th December 
inclusive and costs £60, which needs to be paid in advance via SchoolMoney to book your place. 
 
Please note that places are limited and are available on a first come, first served basis. 
 
When you have secured a place for your child they will need to come to school in appropriate gym 
clothing and then get changed into their school uniform at 8.45am before the start of school lessons. 
 
If you have any questions at all, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr Jackson 
Sports Coordinator 
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